
To whom it may concern at the International Bureau: 

 

For application SES-LIC-20180725-01988, the application incorrectly answered question 17b by selecting 

b1 when b2 is the correct application purpose.  As this was a new license, this was done as a simple 

misunderstanding. We are requesting that this answer be changed to b2 to reflect the type of 

application this is repeatedly stating it is.  


